NOTES FROM TCHS HSA (Home and School Association)



HSA Meeting

On **Monday, September 16, 2019** the HSA held its first school-wide meeting of the year. Several people spoke including, Chaplain, Deacon Michael, HAS President, Tricia LaValle, Principal, Scott Smith, Teacher, Christopher Woodside and Director, Monica Welch. Opportunities for parents to assist Trinity's mission for success were identified

Click Here for details





Freshman/Senior Picnic

Volunteers are needed on **Friday September 27**th any time 10:30am – 1:00pm to help set-up and grill lunch for the Freshman, Seniors and Teachers. Please contact Tricia LaValle at <u>tricial@optonline.net</u> to assist. This will be a fun day and an opportunity to see the wonderful things going on at the Trinity!



Prospective Parent Open House

Volunteers are needed **Sunday September 29**th 12:00pm – 1:00pm to help set-up HSA hospitality. Baked goods and water are needed Please contact Samantha Donoghue at squatrin@us.ibm.com to assist. Come help promote Trinity!



Adult Social

Bedford Hall • Stamford •6p – 8p **October 24**th
Please invite friends, family, alumni \$35 per person \$65 for two tickets. Please

Please invite friends, family, alumni \$35 per person \$65 for two tickets. Please contact Tricia LaValle at tricial@optonline.net with any questions.